UKRAINIAN LANGUAGE VERSION ON PAGE 3

UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC NATIONAL SHRINE OF THE HOLY FAMILY 4250 Harewood Road NE Washington, DC 20017

Phone: 202-526-3737 Fax: 202-526-1327 E-mail: ucnsholyfamily@gmail.com

Webpage: www.ucns-holyfamily.org

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY PLEASE CALL: 202-262-5040

Pastoral Care entrusted to:

Father Robert Hitchens Father Wasyl Kharuk Deacon Theophil Staruch Most Reverend John Bura, Auxiliary Bishop of Philadelphia - in residence

Sunday - May 17, 2015 and Sunday - May 24, 2015

Слава Icycy Христу – Слава на віки Glory to Jesus Christ – Glory to Him Forever

Sunday May 17	Sunday of the Fathers of Nicea I
9:00 a.m.	(For the Parish)
11:30 a.m.	(+Maria Solowij from Theresa Caryk)
Sunday May 24	Pentecost
9:00 a.m.	(For the Parish)
11:30 a.m.	(+Prokip and +Anna Pytlowany from Petro)
Sunday May 31	All Saints
10:30 a.m.	(+Pavlina and +Stanislaw Kondrat from Family) Fr. W.
	(For the Parish)Fr. R.

SPECIAL DIVINE LITURGY ON SUNDAY MAY 31 - ONE LITURGY AT 10:30 A.M.

The Choir of the Ukrainian Catholic National Shrine of the Holy Family will sing the Divine Liturgy of Saint John Chrysostom No. 3 composed by Roman Hurko for the first time in the Washington Metropolitan Region on Sunday, May 31 at 10:30 a.m. A Reception will follow. **There will be only ONE LITURGY THIS DAY.**

FR. ROBERT AND FR. WASYL ARE AWAY FROM THE PARISH IN UKRAINE FOR MEETINGS UNTIL MAY 28

Fr. Robert and Fr. Wasyl are attending the Annual Patriarchal Seminary Commission Meetings in Ukraine. They will be back in the parish on Friday, May 29.

If there is a life threatening emergency, please have the HOSPITAL call any Catholic Church to ask for a priest to come to the hospital.

If there should be a DEATH and a funeral needs to be arranged, please call the parish emergency number 202-262-5040 and arrangements will be made.

Please pray for us while we are in Ukraine, and we will pray for all of you.

Report of the 2014 Archieparchial Sobor now available

The report of the 2014 Archieparchial Sobor has been published and is now being distributed. The full report is available on the Archeparchy of Philadelphia web site (http://www.ukrarcheparchy.us/index.php?categoryid=114). The full report is posted in both Ukrainian and English in PDF format, as well as in an ePub format suitable for use with tablets and smartphones.

PENTECOST COLLECTION FOR MISSIONS - "Go and Make Disciples of All Nations" (Mt. 28:19)

Our Ukrainian Catholic Church is responding to Christ's command to "go and make disciples of all nations".(Mt28:19) Patriarch Sviatoslav and the Bishops of our Church endeavor to provide ministry to people residing in developing missions in eastern Ukraine, in Europe, in areas of the Middle East and Africa, and North America. Your generous assistance is needed to support clergy and religious to serve these missions and to aid in the development of these new missions. An annual collection will be taken at Pentecost for this purpose. Please use the specially prepared envelopes provided for this purpose in your parish. You may also send your gift to the Ukrainian Catholic Archeparchy of Philadelphia, 827 N Franklin Street, Philadelphia, PA 19123. Tax receipts will be issued. God bless all who generously care for the souls of others!

GETTING MARRIED IN 2016 OR 2017?

If you are considering getting married at our parish in 2016 or 2017; please contact the priests.

GRADUATION SEASON IS UPON US - PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOU ARE GRADUATING

Please let us know of our **PARISHIONERS** who are graduating this spring from high school, college, or graduate school. We would like to honor all of them at the 9:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy on Sunday, June 14. Please let us know by sending us a note or emailing us the information. So far our list includes - **High School:** Christina Curtis

PRAYER LIST OF THE SICK OR AGED

Our prayer list of the sick or elderly and friends of our parish: Robin Ann Barrisch, Charles Belanger, Barbara Blendy, Bluey Family, Mary B.H., John Butler, Theodore Caryk, Rostyslav Chomiak, Mary Dutkewych, Solomia Dutkewych, Bernard F, Theodore Fedak, Nancy Fisanich, Jacqueline Harrell, Steve Henshaw, Catherine Hetmansky, Julia Hetmansky, Walter Hetmansky, Daniel Horeczko, Msgr. Kevin Irwin, Tyler Jeffries, Michele Pretka Litvar, Mufada and Family, John Moeller, Nadia O'Shea, Fr. Ruslan Romaniuk, Margaret Mary Burger Rose, Roman Rusynko, Lisa Schaible, Deacon Charles Schultz, Christopher Sell, Lindsey Sydnor, Lisa Pretka Turner, and Tamra Ward. If you know of someone who should be on this list, please email or call with the name of the individual. Our intercessory prayer for the sick and the aged is truly helpful and comforting. In your Christian Charity, kindly remember our sick parishioners in your prayers and perhaps a card or note.

FUTURE EVENTS

May 31 Washington DC premiere of the Divine Liturgy №3 (in English) by Ukrainian-Canadian composer Roman Hurko – ONE DIVINE LITURGY at 10:30 a.m.

Blessing of Graves at Cedar Hill Cemetery Sunday, JUNE 7, at 2:00 p.m. Rain or Shine

▼Graduates Honored – Sunday, June 14, 9:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy

The World Meeting of Families will be held in Philadelphia Monday, September 21 through Friday, September 25, 2015. The Visit of Pope Francis is scheduled for Saturday and Sunday, September 26 and 27. Registration for the World Meetings of Families is happening right now. Everyone can register by going to a specially dedicated website www.worldmeeting2015.org. Additional information about upcoming events is also available.

Український Католицький Крайовий Собор Пресвятої Родини

4250 Harewood Road NE Washington, DC 20017

Phone: 202-526-3737 Fax: 202-526-1327 Email: ucnsholyfamily@gmail.com

Webpage: ucns-holyfamily.org

IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY PLEASE CALL: 202-262-5040

Духовна Опіка під зарядом отців:

Father Robert Hitchens Father Wasyl Kharuk Deacon Theophil Staruch

Most Reverend John Bura, Auxiliary Bishop of Philadelphia - in residence

неділя – 17 травня 2015 ** неділя – 24 травня 2015

Слава Ісусу Христу – Слава на віки Glory to Jesus Christ – Glory to Him Forever

Неділя 17 травня	Неділя Святих Отців першого вселенського собору в Нікеї
9:00 ранку	(For the Parish)
11:30 ранку	(+Maria Solowij from Theresa Caryk)
Неділя 24 травня	Неділя П'ятидесятниці
9:00 ранку	(For the Parish)
11:30 ранку	(+Prokip and +Anna Pytlowany from Petro)
Неділя 31 травня	Неділя Всіх Святих
10:30 ранку	(+Pavlina and +Stanislaw Kondrat from Family) Fr. W.
	(For the Parish)Fr. R.

Одна Свята Літургія в Неділю 31-го Травня в 10:30 ранку

В неділю, 31-го Травня вперше в Вашингтонській Окрузі, наш хор співатиме Святу Літургію св. Йоана Златоустого №3, написану композитором Романом Гурком. Перекуска слідуватиме опісля. **Тільки одна Літургія.**

ЗВІТ ПРО АРХИЄПАРХІЯЛЬНИЙ СОБОР 2014 Р. УЖЕ ЛОСТУПНИЙ

Звіт про Архиєпархіляьний Собор 2014 р. уже надрукований і розповсюджується. Цього року ми маємо можливість розмістити весь звіт на Архиєпархіяльному сайті (http://www.ukrarcheparchy.us/index.php?categoryid=114). Звіт є доступний у двох форматах: PDF та ePub, що підходить для tablets та smartphones. Всі учасники отримають копію англійської версії звіту. Кожна парафія отримає примірник звіту обома мовами, українською та англійською.

ЗБІРКА НА МІСІЇ В ЧАСІ П'ЯТИДЕСЯТНИЦІ

"Ідіть і зробіть учнями всі народи..." (Мт. 28, 19)

Наша Українська Католицька Церква відповідає на настанову Христа: "Ідіть і зробіть учнями всі народи..." (Мт. 28, 19). Патріарх Святослав та Єпископи нашої Церкви стараються запровадити служіння нашим людям, які належать до місій в Східній Україні, в Європі, в певних місцевостях на Середньому Сході та в Африці, в Північній Америці. Ваша щедра пожертва потрібна, щоб підтримувати духовенство та монашество, яке служить в цих місіях, і посприяти їх розвитку. Відповідна щорічна збірка на ці потреби буде проведена на неділю П'ятидесятниці. Просимо вживати спеціально приготовлені для цього і передані у парафії конверти. Ви також можете надіслати ваш дар до Канцелярії Української Католицької Архиєпархії Філадельфії, 827 N. Franklin Street, Philadelphia, РА 19123. На пожертву буде надана довідка. Нехай Господь благословить усіх, хто щедро опікується душами своїх ближніх!

<u>Перед нами сезон випускників–Прошу повідоміть Нас, якщо у Вашій родині є студентивипускники.</u>

Прошу повідоміть нас, якщо хтось з наших парохіян закінчує своє навчання. Ми хотіли б їх привітати на св. Літургії в неділю 14го червня в год. 9:00 ранку.

Вінчання в 2016 або 2017?

Якщо Ви бажаєте повінчатись в 2016 або 2017 році, будь ласка зв'яжіться з нашими священиками якнайшвидше.

Список Молитов за хворих нашої Парохії і приятелів

Robin Ann Barrisch, Charles Belanger, Barbara Blendy, Bluey Family, Mary B.H., John Butler, Theodore Caryk, Rostyslav Chomiak, Mary Dutkewych, Solomia Dutkewych, Bernard F, Theodore Fedak, Nancy Fisanich, Jacqueline Harrell, Steve Henshaw, Catherine Hetmansky, Julia Hetmansky, Walter Hetmansky, Daniel Horeczko, Msgr. Kevin Irwin, Tyler Jeffries, Michele Pretka Litvar, Mufada and Family, John Moeller, Nadia O'Shea, Fr. Ruslan Romaniuk, Margaret Mary Burger Rose, Roman Rusynko, Lisa Schaible, Deacon Charles Schultz, Christopher Sell, Lindsey Sydnor, Lisa Pretka Turner, and Tamra Ward. Якщо Ви знаєте когось, хто повинен бути на цьому списку, прошу повідомити нас. Наші молитви за хворих парохіян є духовно помічні. У Вашій християнській ласкавості просимо згадати про наших хворих у своїх молитвах і листовних вітаннях.

FUTURE EVENTS

May 31 Washington DC premiere of the Divine Liturgy №3 (in English) by Ukrainian-Canadian composer Roman Hurko – ONE DIVINE LITURGY at 10:30 a.m.

Blessing of Graves at Cedar Hill Cemetery Sunday, JUNE 7, at 2:00 p.m. Rain or Shine

★Graduates Honored – Sunday, June 14, 9:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy

The World Meeting of Families will be held in Philadelphia Monday, September 21 through Friday, September 25, 2015. The Visit of Pope Francis is scheduled for Saturday and Sunday, September 26 and 27. Registration for the World Meetings of Families is happening right now. Everyone can register by going to a specially dedicated website www.worldmeeting2015.org . Additional information about upcoming events is also available.

FR. ROBERT AND FR. WASYL ARE AWAY FROM THE PARISH IN UKRAINE FOR MEETINGS UNTIL MAY 28

Fr. Robert and Fr. Wasyl are attending the Annual Patriarchal Seminary Commission Meetings in Ukraine. They will be back in the parish on Friday, May 29.

If there is a life threatening emergency; please have the HOSPITAL call any Catholic Church to ask for a priest to come to the hospital.

If there should be a DEATH and a funeral needs to be arranged; please call the parish emergency number 202-262-5040 and arrangements will be made.

Please pray for us while we are in Ukraine, and we will pray for all of you.